
 

 

Date: 2023/04/04 

To: Heritage Advisory Committee 

From: Martha Cameron, Legislative Coordinator 

Meeting Date: 2023/04/11 

Subject: Ontario Heritage Conference – June 15 – 17, 2023 

 
This year the 2023 Ontario Heritage Conference is being held in London, Ontario from June 15 
to June 17, 2023.  Conference details can be found here: 
 
https://www.ontarioheritageconference.ca/  
 
Approval will be required for a maximum of two Citizen Members of the Heritage Advisory 
Committee to attend.  The full conference fee for two members would be approximately $450.00 
(with the early bird rate of $275.00 per person which expires May 15 and becomes a rate of 
$325 per person); accommodation is $155.00 per night plus tax and for the full conference for 
two people would be approximately $700.00; per diem amount ($75.00 per day) of 
approximately $300.00; and travel costs of approximately $550.00, for a total approximate cost 
of $2,000.00. 
 
Travel costs are based on mileage however an option is open to take the Via train at a 
discounted rate. 
 
The expenditure will subsequently require approval by General Committee and adoption by 
Council.  
 
 
Attachments  
Appendix 1: Ontario Heritage Conference  
 
 
Prepared by:  Martha Cameron, Legislative Coordinator 
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